
 

 

 

Recreation Meeting Minutes  April 2, 2007  

 

In Attendance:  Mary Lou Volpe, Mike Curtin, Al Jones , Mike Moran and Lynne 

Girouard 

Absent: Tom Kane 

 

Minutes: March 5, 2007 Approved 

 

Treasurer’s Report approved 

 

 

 

Sign and Property Use approved by the Rec Committee 

BLC Town Common 9/07 Family Fun Fair 

 

The Recreation Committee was all in favor of adopting the proposed sign Policy for  the 

Towns Recreational  properties  ( 4 in Favor) 

 

New Business 

CPC Funds  

Cedar Lake Recreation Area: Toddler Play ground (2-5Ages)  Paved walking Trail, 

Splash Pad, New Tennis , Basketball Courts Fencing and Lighting 

Turner’s Field : New Fencing  Town barn Field: Dug outs, Playground 

 

Recreation Area 

Increase to the Summer Recreation program $25, $35, & $45  

Tennis and Swim 25.00  

Drama 10.00 

 

Next Meeting Monday, May 7,  2007 6:00pm  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 


